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Friday 1st July 2022 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

YEAR 5 & 6 Trip to Queen Elizabeth Olympic Park 

I would like to take this opportunity to confirm the arrangements for our trip to the Queen Elizabeth Olympic 

Park next Wednesday, 6th July. 

Please drop your child to Epping Station between 9:15 and 9:25am. We will be waiting by the bicycle shelter 

at the entrance to the car park. Please ensure your child has been seen by their teacher and checked off the 

register before you leave them. We plan to be back at approximately 3:30pm, please collect your child by 

3:45pm at the latest.  

Children will need to bring a packed lunch, easy to eat snacks and plenty of water. They will need to wear 

school uniform but also bring appropriate accessories for the day: hats and suncream if it’s hot or raincoats 

and jumpers if it is cold. Currently, the weather is forecast to be 23° with sunny intervals and a gentle breeze, 

but please make your judgements on the day. 

Children should also bring a SMALL towel. If it is warm enough, we may spend some time at the water feature 

in the park. 

All belongings and food and drink should be carried in a ruck sack or similar that children can wear on their 

backs so their hands are free for the tube journey. 

We do still need two volunteers to come with us, one for Silver Birch and one for Oak class. Please let the 

office or class teacher know if you would be able to come with us.  

 

As always, if you have any further queries or questions, please do speak to you child’s class teacher. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Mrs L. Gardiner, Miss O. Usher & Miss C. Geddis 

Class Teachers 

 

 

 
Headteacher 

Mr. Dale Bateman 

http://www.coopersaletheydongarnon.essex.sch.uk/

